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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education.  

Project overview   

Killarney Vale Public School is receiving electrical upgrades as part of this investment. 

We are pleased to advise that the design of an upgraded power supply has been completed and the 
tender for the project has been awarded. 

This work will accommodate future and increased technology needs.  

This project will involve an upgrade of existing distribution boards across the school. Works are 
expected to start during the Autumn School Holiday period in mid April 2025.  

The project will continue through Term 2 2025 and is expected to be finished mid 2025.  

More information 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
during business hours on the contact details below.  
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